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Applications Being Accepted for Solano Youth Leadership Institute 

 
Solano County, CA- Solano County Office of Education (SCOE) and Touro University California (TUC) have 
partnered together to host another Solano Youth Leadership Institute (SYLI) for Solano high school students 
during the week of August 5, 2024. The institute is a 5-day intensive youth advocate training that will be led 
by experts in the field of youth development, peer education, public health, and environmental prevention. 
The Solano Youth Leadership Institute was developed to encourage the next generation of public health 
leaders. 

The Solano Youth Leadership Institute focuses on health equity, using Positive Youth Development (PYD) 
and Youth-led Participatory Action Research (YPAR) principles. YPAR trains young people in social justice-
based research to improve their communities and institutions. PYD engages youth in learning how to 
constructively participate in their communities, schools and families. 

Part of the leadership institute includes a visit the State Capitol, where Solano students will meet with leaders 
and decision-makers to discuss community issues and learn about policy development. The program 
concludes with a graduation ceremony where participants receive certificates of completion and recognition 
from local and state elected officials. 
 
“This institute not only empowers young people but also creates an opportunity for their important 
perspectives and ideas to be included in local governance and decision-making processes. By bridging the 
gap between youth and policymakers, we are supporting the next generation of informed and active citizens,” 
remarked Solano County Superintendent of Schools Lisette Estrella-Henderson. 
 
For more information about the Summer Youth Leadership Institute, please visit the event website. Students 
wishing to attend must apply online before June 28, 2024. 
 
 

#### 
 
 
Solano County Office of Education (SCOE) provides leadership, support, and fiscal oversight for charter schools and Benicia, Dixon, Fairfield-
Suisun, Travis, Vacaville, and Vallejo school districts which serve approximately 60,300 students. Solano County Superintendent of Schools, Lisette 
Estrella-Henderson is elected by voters of Solano County. The Superintendent is a state constitutional officer who serves as the chief executive 
officer of SCOE and as a liaison between local school districts and the state. 
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